
 

 

 

Dear all,  

 

We understand that it is not always possible to buy the school branded tracksuit and that children may 

wish to wear similar clothing for PE and swimming trips. KS2 pupils are permitted to wear other black 

tracksuit bottoms. However, we do ask that they wear the yellow PE t-shirts and avoid wearing hoodies 

please.  

 

If you have any questions about this, please do get in touch.  

 

Many thanks. 

 

Chris Chislett - Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


